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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
Don't be anxious about tomorrow. God will take care of your tomorrow too. Live one day 
^at a time. — Matthew 6:3^ (The Living New Testament)

FRESHMEN 1!
Tonight is the night! All those planning on going to the South African Slither meet in 
front of Perks Hall at 8:15 p.m. You can still get tickets for $1.00. Come, even if you 
don't skate. It will be at the Bellevue Ice Plaza.
"MAKING FINANCIAL ENDS MEET..." _ _
Everybody needs a budget! A helpful seminar on the basics of budgeting your finances will 
be conducted November 25 at 2:30 p.m. in L-101. This helpful information will be worth your 
time- Some points discussed will be:

1. What is a Budget?
2. Who Needs a Budget?
3- How To Set Up A Budget.

k , Practical Importance of a Budget.
5- Making the Budget Work.

CHILDREN'S CREATIVE ACTIVITIES EXHIBIT:
The class in Children's Creative Activities will exhibit all their puppets, handwork, ideas 
and decorations next Monday, November 2 k in the Learning Center foyer from 8:30*L:00. Be 
sure to see this novel display of things to use in the church and in the school for work 
with preschoolers. '
MARRIED STUDENTS:
We need your opinion. You may give it freely at the meeting Friday, November 21 at 9:30 a.m. 
in L-l. Thank you for coming.
SOMETHING TO SHARE:

, Share your studies with the Philippine students by giving in the offering tomorrow in 
chapel. The monies will be used for text and library books at their college. Thank you
for sharing,,
CHRISTMAS CONCERT:
Be sure to attend the annual College Choir and Orchestra Christmas Concert beginning at 
8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 25* There will be selections from Handel's Messiah as well
as other special music.
THANKSGIVING DINNER:
The Christmas Concert will be preceded by the All-School Thanksgiving Dinner in the
cafeteria beginnin at 5:00 p.m.
OPEN HOUSE:
There will be open house in both residence halls Tuesday, November 25, after the Christmas 
Concert from 9:30-11:00 p.m. Don't miss seeing the decorated doors!
ORCHESTRA MEMBERS:
There will be a rehearsal at 6:00 p.m. Thursday night (tonight) in the chapel.
GROWTH GROUPS:
The Counseling Department of the College will be continuing a series of Growth Groups for 
the winter quarter. There are growth groups for singles and married couples respectively.
If you are interested in participating for 8 weeks (Y'k hours a week), please sign up at the 
receptionist’s desk in the Administration Building. Growth Groups will be limited in number, 
on a first-come, first-serve basis, so if you desire to be in one you should sign up now.
If you desire more information, contact either Dean Clark or Dr. Rozell.
CHAPEL SCHEDULE:
?’■" 21 • W„0„M„ •
Monday, November 2 k  -  Worship Chapel 
Tuesday, November 25 - A.S.B.
Wednesday, November 26 - American Heritage Chapel
FOR SALE:
'70 Honda. Great shape! New parts, extras $600.00. Call Dale Warren at 285—573^


